
City Council Meetings 

As of June 10, 2021 the City of Waterville’s Municipal building is open to the public once again.  

 

As of June 21, 2021, all City Council Meetings will resume as in-person meetings. If you are 
interested in attending the meetings please join us at the Municipal building or you can watch on 
channel 1021 if you have Spectrum cable. 

 

 

 


